
From: Lynn Frank
To: Longacre Julia
Cc: Rep Bailey
Subject: Staff Revisions - HB 3672-2
Date: Monday, June 13, 2011 3:18:26 PM

Could you please share with staff working on the last minute revisions. K believe the p. 23
references to LEED et al equivalent requirements are for a project that would otherwise have to
meet current building code requirements.
 
Most rental weatherization is retrofit to bring a building up to current weatherization standards
adopted by ODOE. Unless starting over in these buildings reaching LEED is out of the question. But
in rental weatherization even the improvements to ODOT standards would not happen because
only the codes in effect when the building was built apply.
 
Lynn
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